
*The Anne-Lynn Gross Breast Cancer Resource Center is located inside the Women’s Center in A103F. 
 
      *See back for map. 

UÜxtáà VtÇvxÜ fâÑÑÉÜà ZÜÉâÑ 
 

Sponsored by the Anne-Lynn Gross Breast Cancer Resource Center 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Meets the 2nd Thursday of each month in the 

Student Center, Room H-106D (location subject to change) 
7:00pm 

All breast cancer survivors, from newly diagnosed to long term  
remission/survival are encouraged to attend. 

 

For more information, please contact the Anne-Lynn Gross Breast Cancer Resource 
Center at 301.846.2483 or visit us online at  

www.frederick.edu/student-resources/adult-services.aspx. 
 



 

Student Center 

Directions 

From Baltimore: Follow I-70 from Baltimore to Frederick. Exit onto Route 15 north. 
Follow 15 north to Motter Avenue exit. Turn right onto Motter/Opossumtown Pike. Travel 
one mile and turn left at the North entrance to FCC. 

From Washington: Follow I-270 northwest from Washington to the junction with I-70 and 
Route 15. Follow Route 15 north to the Motter Avenue exit. Turn right onto 
Motter/Opossumtown Pike. Travel one mile and turn left at the North entrance to FCC. 

From the west: Follow I-70 east from Hagerstown. Take the first Frederick exit to Route 
40. Follow Route 40 east to Route 15 junction. Follow Route 15 north to Motter Avenue. 
Turn right onto Motter/Opossumtown Pike. Travel one mile and turn left at the North 
entrance to FCC. 

From the north: Follow Route 15 south to Motter Avenue. Turn right onto 
Motter/Opossumtown Pike. Travel one mile and turn left at the North entrance to FCC. 


